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Our newsletter addresses programs made available through the EPC and your church may not participate in all these programs.  

 

Take advantage of your  
remaining  2020 dental  

benefit value! 
  

Have you had both of your cleanings this year? 

With COVID-19, we know that many have not 

utilized the value in their benefit that provides for 

two cleanings each year (one every six months) 

and other services. For more information on our 

dental plan and coverages, check out our 

webpage here. If you are enrolled in the EPC 

Plan, there is still time to take advantage of your 

2020 dental benefit coverages before year 

end… so make that appointment today!  

Meet one-on-one with a professional retirement  

planner on October 28th! 

The EPC benefits office has made arrangements with Fidelity licensed retirement planners to set 
aside October 28

th
 to meet one-on-one with any EPC 403(b)(9) Retirement Plan partici-

pant interested in planning for their financial future and retirement. Although this benefit is always 
available to our Plan participants, we wanted to be proactive in making it as easy as possible for 
you to schedule a specific time to meet by phone or by video with a licensed professional, at no 
cost to you, to help you plan for your financial future.  

Have you been putting this off? Are you wondering if you’re saving enough? Do you know which 
investments are right for you? Concerned about market fluctuations? It’s never too soon or too 
late to get these questions answered. Grab this opportunity, gain some understanding, and know 
that you have a plan!  Register here to schedule your time on Wednesday, October 28

th
! Spots 

are limited. 

An email from “Your Benefits Center” should have arrived in your inbox yesterday. If you did not 
receive this email, make sure you log in to your account through netbenefits.com/epc and add 
your email address to your profile. This will ensure you receive all Fidelity educational communi-
cation going forward.  

ANNUAL OPEN ENROLLMENT  

NOVEMBER 1—NOVEMBER 30  

Sharecare  

Wellness Program 
 

There is still time to get started!  

 

If you are enrolled in one of our 

medical plans, you are eligible to 

register for our wellness program, 

Sharecare. Start by taking the Real 

Age test and compare your Real 

Age results to your actual age, and 

then find Sharecare resources to 

help you get on track to improved 

health. Complete the optional  

activities listed here to earn 1,000 

points and a $75 gift card reward! 

If your spouse is on the plan — 

they’re eligible too!  

 

Register free today through  

mycare.sharecare.com!  
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